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IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

 

ELECTION DAY 3RD MAY 2018 
 

Dear Parents & Carers 
 

School is being used as a Polling Station on 
Thursday 3rd MAY 

 
In the interests of health & safety and the safeguarding of 

our children the following arrangements will apply. 
 
Year 2 and Year 6 will attend in the morning ONLY and 

will finish at 12:00 noon  
Both classes have upcoming SATs tests  

 
 

The following classes will not need to attend 
 

Nursery 
Reception 

Year 1 
Year 3 
Year 4 
Year 5 
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